
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Invitation letter 

To. Mrs. Nani Husien 

 

It is my great pleasure on behalf of the faculty of Environmental and Resource 

Studies, Mahidol University (999 Phutthamonthon Sai 4 Road, Phutthamonthon, 

Nakhon Pathom 73170, THAILAND) to invite you to our faculty in order to discuss 

cooperation in research. We have some experts on dendrochronology in our faculty. 

Therefore it is good that you want to visit our laboratory and interested in tree-ring 

research with us. Miss Nani Husien, you will come to the Faculty of Environment and 

Resource Studies, Mahidol University between 20-30 September, 2019. During that 

time, I (Assoc. Prof. Dr. Pumijumnong) will be in charge of you. In addition, as 

informed that you are also interested in the study of petrified wood. In Thailand, 

Petrified Wood Museum in Nakhon Ratchasima province is a place where the petrified 

wood is collected and there is a laboratory for academics who are interested. Therefore, 

we will take you to visit Petrified Wood Museum during your stay in Thailand. 

I sincerely hope that you could accept my invitation. I am looking forward to your 

visit.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

(Associate Professor Dr. Nathsuda Pumijumnong)  
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